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By the grace of God, our Vacation Bible School was a 
blessing. The children enjoyed a good time of friendship 
and study of the Word of God. We appreciate your 
prayers for this ministry, several children visited us all 
week and a few are still coming to church. 

We are blessed to share with you that Widman 
 a 16 years old was baptized, he attends church with 
 most of his family. Pray that he will surrender his  
life to serving the Lord. 

We ask your prayers for a special request, we only have three months to leave the 
house where we have the Church, we are looking where to rent a home, we want 
to have our own church property. Our goal as a church is to raise (gather) $30,000 
in five years  brethern please pray that  the Lord will allows us to get the ground for 
building and meet our financial goal. If you want to help, please contact Pastor 
Thomas Sop / Karmen Hall Tel. 502-77634828, 502-58218786, 502-42664330. Mail. 
Sophall2005@gmail.com. Please continue to pray for my health, for the Lord to give me 
strength. Also for Pastor Thomas and his family, to go forward in the work, also for the 
church to keep going in the work of evangelization. God bless you.  

The young people are serving the Lord. We have seen the Lord 
work. He has raised a good group of young people to participate in 
different activities. 
We keep knocking on doors to share the Gospel.  Pray for souls to 
be saved. 
 


